BRINKWORTH EARL DANBY'S CE PRIMARY SCHOOL



Serving the communities of Brinkworth and Dauntsey

Headteacher: Mrs L Hilliard

Believe to Achieve! "Roots will grow down into God's love and keep us strong" EPH 3:17

Online Learning Guidance for Parents

In order to make sure that your child stays safe online and makes the most of the meeting, we ask that you read the following guidance carefully:

- 1. Only access the platform through Zoom.
- 2. Meetings will always be at pre-arranged dates and times. Meeting ID, password and any Information will be sent by email.
- 3. When your child joins the video call, it is assumed that parental consent has been granted.
- 4. Please make sure that your child is positioned so that they can be seen/ heard by an adult at home.
- 5. The children should be kind and respectful towards each other at all times. Where appropriate, staff will follow the school behaviour policy during online sessions.
- 6. All members of the household must be aware that the call is taking place and make sure that they use appropriate language and behavior when nearby or in the background.
- 7. Parents should not communicate with teachers via the Zoom meeting as this is for the children. However, you can contact us using the usual channels.
- 8. If you have a technical problem during a live session, it may be difficult for the teacher to help you. Please let us know about any issues after the session has finished.
- 9. At times it may be necessary for the class teacher to ask the children to mute themselves if they need to listen to others.
- 10. At the end of the meeting the class teacher will expect the children to 'leave' the meeting first due to safeguarding requirements.

We ask for your patience during these sessions as we may experience technical issues beyond our control.

Upper School, School Hill, Brinkworth, Chippenham, Wiltshire SN15 5AX Tel: 01666 510406 Fax: 01666 510958 Lower School, Dauntsey Green, Chippenham Wiltshire SN15 4HU Tel: 01666 510311 Web: www.brinkworthearldanbys.wilts.sch.uk E-mail: admin@brinkworthearldanbys.wilts.sch.uk











